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Dear General Government and Licensing Committee,

Thank you for considering the amendments recommended in the staff report with respect to 
measures to provide relief from the financial hardship created by the Covid-19 situation.

The vehicle for hire industry, and in particular the limousine industry, has been decimated by the 
restrictions that have been imposed. Since March, the industry has been operating at approximately 
5% of normal operation (in line with hotel occupancy rates). Fleets have been reduced as much as 
possible, companies have furloughed the majority of their staff, offices space has been given up, and 
many smaller operators have simply left the industry.

Our industry relies heavily on business travel and events. As everyone knows, neither are taking 
place right now and it does not appear this situation will change to any material degree until at least 
the latter part of next year, based on the timelines being forecasted for the distribution of a vaccine. 
Furthermore, many people will continue to work from home further impacting the expected return 
of business travel with the adoption of virtual meetings.

The future, at this point, does not look very promising. We have spent years building our business 
only to have everything taken away in a matter of days.

I fully support the extension of the age of vehicle and the suspension of licensing fees. It is critical to 
the survival of many small business and their ability to try to rebuild when the time comes.

Again, I’d like to thank you for considering these measures and hope you understand how critical 
they are to our survival.

Sincerely,

Joe Ironi

President | Global Alliance
Worldwide Chauffeured Services Ltd.
476 Evans Ave., Toronto, ON Canada
Direct: 416-410-3555 ext. 229 | Toll Free: 800-267-0122
joe@global-alliance.ca | www.global-alliance.ca
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